Dear Parents/Guardians

On Wednesday 16th July we will be going on our annual day trip to South Shields.



All children will be able to attend this trip, however an adult must accompany your child on this trip for safety reasons.

This is a great opportunity for a fun day out at the beach. There will be time for you and your child to play on the beach, have a dip in the sea and visit the shows. This is a truly wonderful experience, not to be missed.

To make the most of the visit we will be spending the full day at South Shields. We have allocated one seat per child and one seat per adult. The cost per nursery child will be met from our sponsored walk fundraising. The cost per adult will be $\pounds 5.00$ and this should be paid by no later than Wednesday 9^{th} July please.

If you would like a place for an additional toddler or adult please see Gill Parker to put your name on the list. These will be allocated on a first come first served basis and will be limited depending on bus seats. Additional seats will be £5.00 each, we will need to charge this for toddlers as seats need to be allocated per person.

On the 16th July the normal education Nursery session will not be available.

All children will need:

- Adult supervision
- A packed lunch
- A change of clothes and towel for the beach (Weather permitting!!!)

Pleas return the tear off reply slip below, along with the money as soon as possible.

A waterproof coat or sunhat depending on the weather

If you do not confirm your places by 9th July places may not be available.

My child (insert name) ______ will/will not (delete as appropriate) be attending the visit to South Shields.

Parent/Carer (insert name/s) ______ will be accompanying the child.

Emergency contact number (if child is attending)